
 
 
 
February 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

The Student World Study Abroad Roadshow 
Thursday 22nd March 2018, 12 – 2pm, Williams Hall, MTBS 

 
We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a Study Abroad Fair on Thursday 22nd March from 12.15 – 
1.45pm in the Williams Hall, MTBS.. All L6 students are invited to come along and find out more about studying 
abroad. 
 
Here are some things you might not know about studying overseas: 
 

 There are thousands of Degree programmes across the world taught in English 

 Tuition in Europe can be considerably cheaper the UK e.g. c£2,000 in the Netherlands  

 Scholarships and bursaries are available in the USA 

 Studying abroad provides a fantastic opportunity for students to develop personally and professionally 

 Students can further develop a new perspective on academic subjects and real world issues –  
         expanding their horizons and potentially making them more appealing to future employers 

 Studying abroad allows students to develop valuable skills in an international context, which will  

   prepare them for working in a global economy (1/3 of organisation's CEOs have studied internationally). 
 
It is a unique opportunity to find out more about the opportunities’ available abroad. There will be up to 20 
university representatives from across the globe including: 
 

 Heidelberg University, USA - a leading Liberal Arts College in Ohio 

 I.E. University, Spain - Ranked the Top Business School in Spain and 3rd in Europe by The Financial Times  
         2017 

 Polimoda Institute of Fashion and Design, Florence, Italy - among the top 10 fashion schools in the world for  
          undergraduates 

 Rotterdam Business School, Netherlands - a popular Dutch university in a business-orientated bustling 
         European city 

 Samford University, Alabama, USA - Alabama's top Private University and is ranked is ranked #4 in Regional  
         Universities South US 
 
And many more! 
 
We hope to see many students there. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs V Mee 
Head of Careers 

 


